
 

 

 NOTICE OF INTENT TO ATTEND FORM – PLACED SECONDARY STUDENTS 
SCHOOL YEAR 2022/23 

 
 
 
重要信息，请找人为您翻译。 
 

NOTE TO PARENTS/GUARDIANS 
 
 

Planning for the 2022/23 school year is underway.  It is critical that school principals know the 
number of students who will be attending each school for September 2022 in order to allocate 
staff and resources for the upcoming year.  To this end, parents/legal guardians are asked to 
complete the information section on the reverse side of this form and return it to school office 
by Friday, January 21st.  Students who arrive after this date should fill this form out and return 
it within 3 weeks of arrival. 

 
 
 

 
Please complete the reverse side and return to the school office by Friday, 

January 21st, 2022. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

STUDENT INFORMATION: 
 

 
Student’s Name:    2022/23 Grade:   

  
 
Home Address:   
 

Current School Name:   

 

Catchment School Name:   

 
PARENT(S) / GUARDIAN(S):  
 

Parent/Guardian:   
   Name    Home Phone  Cell. Phone 
 

Parent/Guardian:   
   Name    Home Phone  Cell. Phone 
 
 

 

❏ My child will return to this school for the 2022/23 school year. 
 
❏ My child was placed by the district into a non-catchment school and we would like to return to our 

catchment school for the 2022/23 school year.  
 
❏ We are uncertain of the 2022/23 school year plans and will notify the school at a later date. 
 

 
 
 
 
Parent Signature:  Date:  
   
 


